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Broken Diode D311 
 
Diode D311 has been changed in the manufacturing process. 
 
The modified diode is more resilient to the initial surge and will reduce the occurrence 
of the diode blowing during normal operation. 
 
The old diode, Part Number VHERSB6R8S+-1L should no longer be used, the new 
diode Part Number VHD1SS388//-1 must be used instead. 
 
 

 
 
 
It is not necessary to replace the diode unless it is found to be faulty. 


